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13th June 2023 

Art Week Parent Share – Greenbank 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce that our annual Arts Week is almost here! Our 

school’s Arts Week will take place on the week commencing Monday 19th June 2023 and culminate in our Arts 

Showcase on Wednesday 28th June 2023.  

 

We would like to invite you to the Arts Showcase on Wednesday 28th June from 2:45pm - 3:00pm. On this day, the 

whole school will come together to celebrate the amazing pieces of art that our students have created throughout 

the week. The showcase will display a diverse range of art forms such as painting, sculpting, printing, and collage to 

name just a few, that have been inspired by various artists about nature. We encourage you to be a part of this 

celebration by joining us to see our students showcase their talents. We recommend that parents take the time to 

discuss your children’s art pieces with them, ask questions, and help them reflect on the creative process. 

 

To avoid too much disruption and to help with our safeguarding procedures, the session will start promptly at 2:45pm 

and run until 3:00pm. Please access the school via your normal drop-off/pick-up route, where you will be shown to 

your child’s classroom. When the session finishes at 3:00pm, you will be asked to leave the classroom and wait 

outside so that teachers are able to dismiss the children in the normal way. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the showcase day and appreciate your support in making Arts Week a great 

success! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Castle Hill Team  
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